
Editorial

Dear Readers, 

15th National Breast Diseases Congress was held between October 17-20, 2019 in Titanic Belek Convention Center, 
Antalya, Turkey.  And, The Congress Organization Committee decided to publish selected oral presentations as an 
abstract in the European Journal of Breast Health as a supplement.

On behalf of the Editorial Board of the Journal, we would like to thank you our Publisher “AVES” for his generous sup-
port and The Congress Organizing Committee to prepare abstracts.

Warm regards,

Vahit Özmen, MD, FACS
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